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Jay Jurrens <j_jurrens@new-hampton.k12.ia.us>

Practices on Wednesday's - school facilities


Cory Orr <cory.orr@prairielakeschurch.org> Tue, Oct 25, 2022 at 3:35 PM
To: "j_jurrens@new-hampton.k12.ia.us" <j_jurrens@new-hampton.k12.ia.us>
Cc: Kevin Frey <kfrey91@rconnect.com>

Jay,

 

On behalf of the ministerial group in town, we are giving our blessing for youth coach’s to be able hold practices on Wednesday’s up until 5:30
pm. We have respected
that you have honored our request to keep Wednesday reserved for church activities. We know that during the
basketball season, gym space is limited and with a program that is growing we don’t want to hinder an opportunity for kids to practice. By ending
practices
by 5:30 it will allow for parents to be able to get their children to church activities, which usually start at 6 pm. This should allow for a few
more hours for coach’s to utilize the gym if it is available. If you have any further questions please let me
know. I have also copied Pastor Kevin
Frey on this email, who serves as President of the ministerial group.

 

Cory Orr

Regional Campus Pastor

Prairie Lakes
Church

641.456.6880 x7001

 

http://www.prairielakeschurch.org/

